MBB to JBW, July 29, 1911
Turkey, N.C.
July 29, 1911.
Mr. J. B. Wyche,
Hallsboro, N.C.

Dear Sir;
Your letter received. I have not accepted a school for the winter and will be glad to teach for you if I can get board at a reasonable price.
Very truly,

Mary B. Blanchard
[Addressed:]

Mr. J. B. Wyche,

Hallsboro, N.C.
